LEITI/HOS ADM] N/jny-els/054/2022

January 11,2022

Hon. Eugene Lenn Nagbe
COMMISSIONER-GENERAL

Liberia Maritime Authority (LMA)
Monrovia. Liberia

Dear: Hon. Nagbe:

In adherence to the Independent Reconciler’s Recommendation # 6 as contained in LEITIs 10"
and 11" EIT] Reports, which states “Lack of LEITI’s Focal Points at Government MACs,” the
Secretariat wishes to request that your institution kindly dedicate an employee who will focus

exclusively on facilitating the LEITI Secretariat in obtaining data and information during the
reporting period.

The Secretariat believes that when this recommendation is implemented, it will signifi cantly

assist in curbing the difficulties the Secretariat faces during the scoping and data col
phases of our report.

ection

Kindly allow the Secretariat to have your profound response before the close of the business day
on Friday, January 14, 2022.

Truly yours,

Jeffrey N. Yates
Head of Secretariat




